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CONSULTATION  
RESPONSE 

Response to the amended methodology for the 

explicit intraday allocation on the French-German 

border 
 

Brussels, 17 January 2025  

 

Detailed comments 

Our position on the French-German explicit interconnection is to maintain it, as it 

complements implicit intraday capacity allocation, allowing a fully optimised use of cross-

border capacity. We broadly support the amendments proposed by the French and 

German TSOs to the explicit allocation rules on the French-German interconnector 

implementing the 15-minute time market unit in intraday. 

 

We would like to further add to Article 18 paragraph 2 proposal on Capacity calculation an 

update accounting for the multiple calculations occurring throughout the intraday 

timeframe, rather than the mention of just one intraday capacity calculation. 
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